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February 1, 2025 ‘

| am writing on behalf of The Island School to provide an important update regarding the
certification status of our instructional staff.

| am pleased to inform you that, as of the most recent assessment and evaluation, The Island
School does not have any instructional staff who are considered "out of field" for their assigned
teaching positions. We have diligently ensured that all of our educators meet the necessary
certification requirements for the subjects and grade levels they instruct.

Maintaining a highly qualified instructional team is a top priority for us at The Island School. We
are committed to upholding the standards set by the Lee County School Board and the Florida
Department of Education. Our ongoing dedication to professional development and compliance
with certification requirements reflects our unwavering commitment to providing our students
with a high-quality education.

We greatly appreciate the guidance and support of the Lee County School Board in helping us
maintain these high standards. Your commitment to educational excellence is mirrored in our
efforts to ensure that every student receives the best possible education.

If you have any questions or require further information regarding our instructional staff's
certification, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are dedicated to transparency and open
communication with the school board and district administration.

Once again, we extend our appreciation for your partnership and support in our mission to
provide exceptional education to the students of The Island School.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Christine Oliver
Head of School
The Island School
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